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TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE 
HILLVIEW ROAD 

 
In accordance with section 3.50(1)a of the Local Government 
Act 1995, notice is hereby given that the Contractor, BCP 
Contractors Pty Ltd, proposes to partially close Hillview Road 
to the east and west of Balmoral Road temporarily, for a 
period of approximately ten weeks (15 July to 23 September 
2024) weather dependent to facilitate the Hillview and 
Balmoral Roads Reconstruction. 
 
Active work hours will be between 7am - 7pm, Monday to 
Saturday operating under road closures.  
 
Local users, together with pedestrian and cyclist movements 
will be retained during the closure period. 
 
The community are requested to exercise caution and obey 
all warning signs and directions from the authorised 
contractor. 
 
The City appreciate your support and patience as we 
continue to improve our road network and amenities while 
these works are ongoing. 
 
Further details about this closure are available on the City’s 
website, https://karratha.wa.gov.au/council/projects-and-
works/hillviewbalmoral-road-reconstruction. 
 
Any person wishing to comment on the closure may lodge a 
written submission by Wednesday, 4 July 2024. Submissions 
should be forwarded to the City of Karratha, PO Box 219, 
Karratha WA 6714 or email to enquiries@karratha.wa.gov.au. 
 
For further information, contact BCP Contractors Pty Ltd on 
(08) 9752 1000 or 0439 957 576. 
 
Virginia Miltrup 
Chief Executive Officer 
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